Hunan Liaison Unit of HKSAR Government
relocates to new office

The Hunan Liaison Unit (HNLU) of the Hong Kong Special Administrative
Region (HKSAR) Government moved to its new office today (November 8). The new
address and detailed contact information is as follows:

Address: Room 2615, Tower 1, Changsha IFS, 188 Jiefang West Road, Furong
District, Changsha, Hunan Province

Tel: (86-731) 8227 5609
Fax: (86-731) 8227 5610

Email: hnlu@wheto.gov.hk

Website: www.wheto.gov.hk

The HNLU, under the purview of the Hong Kong Economic and Trade Office
in Wuhan of the HKSAR, commenced operation in May 2016. Its main functions
include enhancing the HKSAR Government's liaison and communication with Hunan
Province and its municipalities; facilitating exchange and co-operation in
economic and trade as well as other aspects between Hong Kong and Hunan
Province; promoting Hong Kong's advantages and providing support to Hong Kong
residents and enterprises in the area.
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